
 

 

September 7, 2023 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

The Town of Didsbury has approved a temporary road closure for the Terry Fox Walk/Run event taking place on September 
19, 2023 beginning at 2:00 p.m. 

The three schools will be coming together to do their annual Terry Fox Walk on September 19 at 2 p.m. They will be 
following the same route that was used in previous years. 

The roadway in front of Ross Ford and Westglen schools on 23 Street will be shut down for 5-10 minutes when they start 
at 2 p.m. The remaining streets on the walking route will remain open to traffic, but there may be delays at crosswalks.  

The DHS leadership team will provide traffic control at corners while students cross, including busy areas such as 20 
Ave/21 Street—just west of the post office.  

  

If you have any questions, please contact Carolyn Massel, Principal, Westglen School 403-335-8700 or email at 
cmassel@cesd73.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 
Luana G. Smith, CLGM 
Manager of Legislative Services 

The Route is as follows: 
• South on 23 Street to 15 Avenue; 
• East on 15 Avenue to 21 Street; 
• North on 21 Street to 24 Avenue; 
• West on 24 Avenue West; and 
• South on 23 Street 


